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In 2016, the local authorities in Greater Manchester joined a Government funded pilot to develop a Pilot Brownfield Register (PBR). This PBR explore the issues surrounding the use of data in creating a Brownfield Register. This PBR does not meet the guidelines of the new Brownfield Register requirements, as identified in The Town and Country Planning (Brownfield Land Register) Regulations 2017. As such, this is not a final Brownfield Register and does not provide permission in principle for development, nor is any permission granted other than through current planning procedures and policy.
The PBR is based on 2014 data, and should not be used or interpreted as a complete, up-to-date or accurate Brownfield Register. The data contained within is released under an Open Government Licence and neither the GMCA nor any of the ten Greater Manchester local authorities are liable for your use of, or reliance on, the data.

